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 Headteacher: Mrs Rachael Stevenson
Radburn Way    Letchworth Garden City    Herts    SG6 2JZ

(Phone: 01462 621800 / Fax: 01462 621802 /  email: head@gca.herts.sch.uk)

03 February 2020
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers
British Schools Museum
As part of our spring term topic Crime and Punishment, we will be taking the children on a trip to the British Schools Museum in Hitchin on Thursday 27th February where we will be looking at how children were taught and disciplined at school during Victorian times.
We will be leaving the school at approximately 9:30am and will return at approximately 2:00pm, via coach.
Please can the children come to school on that day with:

· an easily-disposable packed lunch (or a lunch box with their lunch inside it).  If your child normally has free school meals, we will organize these to take with us on the trip.
· a water bottle

· a waterproof coat
Please complete the permission slip below and return to the class teacher by Friday 14th February 2020.
Yours sincerely

Mr Bryan, Miss Thompson and Mrs Allen
The Year 6 Team

British Schools Museum
I give permission for my child __________________________ to attend the Year 6 trip to the British School Museum on Thursday 27th February 2020.
I have paid £.................... towards the Trips & Enrichment payment     Date paid (if known)……………………
Signed……………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian
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